Judicial Council of Georgia

Board of Court Reporting

Marla S. Moore Reply to:
Director, AOC Aquaria Smith, Program Manager

February 23, 2012

Mr. William M. Windsor
3924 Lower Roswell Road
Marietta, GA 30068

Re: Complaint 2011-31
Dear Mr. Windsor:

The Board of Court Reporting reviewed Complaint #2011-31 filed on November 14,2011. By
majority vote the Board has decided to dismiss this grievance.

This concludes the matter of Complaint #2011-31.

Sincerely,

Agtaria R. Smith
Program Manager

Cc: Respondent, Evelyn D. Parker
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